

OVER VIEW 1

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the underlined part.(1p)

- | | | | |
|--------------------------|-----------------------|----------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. <u>a</u> llergy | B. <u>a</u> tmosphere | C. teen <u>a</u> ger | D. <u>a</u> lorie |
| 2. A. <u>g</u> uess | B. <u>b</u> ig | C. <u>s</u> ign | D. <u>a</u> gain |
| 3. A. <u>f</u> ear | B. <u>e</u> arn | C. <u>h</u> ear | D. <u>cl</u> ear |
| 4. A. comm <u>u</u> nity | B. happ <u>y</u> | C. it <u>ch</u> y | D. b <u>y</u> |
| 5. A. <u>ch</u> air | B. <u>sch</u> ool | C. cou <u>ch</u> | D. <u>ch</u> ildren |
| 6. A. <u>s</u> ometimes | B. <u>m</u> oment | C. <u>st</u> ove | D. <u>cl</u> ose |
| 7. A. bi <u>o</u> logy | B. ge <u>o</u> graphy | C. <u>p</u> hysics | D. <u>f</u> ly |
| 8. A. <u>h</u> omework | B. <u>h</u> ouse | C. <u>h</u> our | D. <u>h</u> ere |
| 9. A. an <u>s</u> wer | B. tea <u>ch</u> er | C. bu <u>t</u> ter | D. b <u>ir</u> th |
| 10. A. <u>o</u> f | B. <u>f</u> at | C. <u>f</u> ew | D. <u>s</u> afe |

II. Choose the best answer (A, B, C or D) to complete these sentences. (2p)

1. the film is late, I will wait to watch it.

- A. Because B. When C. But D. Although

2. My father first Da Lat in 2010.

- A. go B. went C. visited D. been

3. If the weather good, I camping with classmates.

- A. is / go B. is / will go C. will be / go D. will be / will go

4. I playing board games interesting because I can play them with my friends.

- A. find B. think C. say D. tell

5. My sister home for school yet.

- A. didn't leave B. don't leave C. hasn't left D. isn't leaving

6. Amsterdam is one of the cities in the world.
A. peacefulest B. peacefuller C. most peaceful D. more peaceful
7. Which one is different?
A. running B. during C. swimming D. fishing
8. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.
A. close B. cow C. throw D. open
9. He looks different _____ his father.
A. For B. At C. In D. From
10. _____ is it from here to school? – About two kilometers
A. How many B. How much C. How long D. How far
11. People in the countryside have less stress, they usually live longer.
A. so B. and C. but D. or
12. Vietnamese has some kinds of traditional such as “*Cheo*” or “*Cai luong*”.
A. music B. opera C. play D. instrument
13. A: “This weekend I’m going to the orphanage to teach the children there.”
B: “I you.”
A. am going join B. join C. will join D. have joined
14. You’ll become healthier if you consume soft drinks.
A. much B. fewer C. more D. less
15. Last Sunday, Tuan participated in funds for street children.
A. making B. taking C. raising D. gathering

16. My mother always drives her carShe never has accidents

A. carelessly B. carefully C. careless D. careful.

17. She doesn't like coffee, and.....does her brother.

A. either B. So C. Neither D. too

18. He prefers playing soccer reading books

A. on B. to C. than D. of

19. How.....is Lan? She is 36 kilos.

A. high B. tall C. weight D. heavy

20. Model making is a wonderful way of _____ time alone or even with other people.

A. spend B. spending C. take D. taking

III. Give the right form of the verbs in the brackets. (1p)

1. My mother enjoys (jog) every morning.

2. They (write) hundreds of books so far.

3. I would like (tell)..... you about my family.

4. Water puppetry (perform) in a pool.

5. Nam (live) in Ha Noi since 2015.

6. She (not/ see) the plays last night.

7. You should (study) hard.

8. Mai (not/ skip) in the school yard at the moment.

9. What about (study)English?

10. We (call) you tomorrow.

IV. Fill in the blank with "so, too, either, neither" (0.5p)

1. He can't swim. can I.
2. Nam and Ba are playing soccer and is Minh.
3. Hoa doesn't like pork and her uncle doesn't
4. They won't come the meeting and will we.
5. Jenny ate too much cake last night and I did,

V. Choose the correct answer. (1p)

1. I always feel before examinations. (nervous/ nervously)
2. He speaks English (fluent/ fluently)
3. It is an book. (interesting/ interestingly)
4. He drove and he had an accident (careless/ carelessly)
5. We didn't go out because it was raining (heavy/ heavily)
6. The football match was very I enjoyed it. (exciting/ excitingly)
7. She tried on the dress and it fitted her (good/ well)
8. He never has accidents because he always drives (careful/ carefully)
9. He behaved towards his children. (strict/ strictly)
10. It's too dark to see (clear/ clearly)

VI. Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D to complete the passage. (0.5p)

When you are in Singapore, you can go around (28)..... taxi , by bus, or by underground. I myself prefer the underground (29) it is fast, easy and cheap. There are (30) buses and taxis in Singapore and one cannot drive along the road (31)..... and without many stops, especially on the Monday morning. The underground is therefore usually quicker (32) taxis or buses. If you do not know Singapore very well, it is difficult to find the bus you want.

- | | | | |
|--------------|------------|------------|--------------|
| 28. A. at | B. in | C. by | D. on |
| 29. A. but | B. because | C. when | D. although |
| 30. A. many | B. a lot | C. few | D. little |
| 31. A. quick | B. quickly | C. quicker | D. quickness |
| 32. A. so | B. like | C. than | D. as |

VII. Read the following passage carefully, and then answer the questions. (1p)

We send young people of different nationalities on expeditions around the world. Our volunteers get the chance to work with local people to learn about different cultures.

There are ten expeditions every year. Each expedition lasts for ten weeks and takes 150 volunteers. They go to countries such as Chile, Namibia, Mongolia and Viet Nam. Some of our volunteers work with local people to provide facilities, for example, building schools. Others work in national parks or help scientists to do environmental research.

These adventurous, young people come from all over the world. To become a volunteer, you have to be between 17 and 25; you have to speak some English and you also have to be enthusiastic, flexible and hard-working members of a team.

1. Who goes on the expeditions? (expedition: chuyến hành trình)

.....

2. How many expeditions are there every year?

.....

3. How long does each expedition last?

.....

4. What do the volunteers help scientists?

.....

5. Which language must we know to become a volunteer?

.....

VIII. Reorder the sentences. (1p)

1. House / is / the market / far / to / from / how / it / Trang's ?

2. lives / street / grandparents / he / Hoang Quoc Viet / his / on / with .

3. playing / I / find / boring / board games

4. his / Listening / is / in / to / hobby / music / free / favourite / time.

5. has / How / studied / she / Japanese / long?

IX. Write the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one. (1p)

1. What's your date of birth?

→ When's

2. That is a beautiful car.

→ What!

3. Lan didn't go to school because she was sick.

-> Lan was sick,

4. We think that learning English is interesting.

-> We find

5. He likes playing soccer very much.

-> His hobby.....